	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	01/11/2023
Remote

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Jon Landis, Ralph Casasanta, Eric Chomko attended remotely.

	Discussion Items:

	1.  2023 Season Planning.  Members discussed initial plans for the 2023 season.
- Likely starting date is the second week of April (Monday 4/10). It was noted that the GSFC bowling league ends on Wednesday 4/19.
- Identifying a solution for providing water at the Shack, as noted in previous meetings, is a major concern.

- Jon will send an introductory message to the team captains this week.

- Walt will update the GSPSA web site.

- Walt is working on contacts with the ASA regarding umpires for the upcoming season.

- Eric mentioned further painting and completion of the Field #1 retaining wall as maintenance items to be address.

- Walt and others identified the Field #1 outfield net as an issue. It was noted that the pulley system will also need to be repaired or replaced, in addition to the condition of the net itself. Matt agreed to find his notes from the previous net purchase as a reference point.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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